
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Position: Favorable  

 

BILL SYNOPSIS  

 

The Baltimore City Police Department has reviewed resolution 25R-0021 for the purpose of 

updating the City Council on the services provided by the Department to lesbian women in 

Baltimore City. 

 

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION  

 

The Baltimore Police Department supports resolution 25R-0021 and remains committed to 

treating lesbian members of the Department or those seeking employment with the Department 

with respect and impartial support. The Department will continue to provide ethical and unbiased 

services to lesbian woman in Baltimore City when they interact with members of the 

Department.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT  

 

The Baltimore Police Department does not anticipate a fiscal impact.  

 

AMENDMENTS  

 

The Baltimore Police Department has no requested amendments for Resolution 25R-0021.  

 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM 
Erin C. Murphy Esq. – Chief of Staff and Government Affairs – 
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CC Mayor’s Office of Government Relations  
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25R-0021 Informational Hearing – Well-being of Lesbian Women in 

Baltimore 


